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The Dayton Police Department will provide a
funeral with police honors for Officer Michael
Saylors, who died earlier this month after a brave
battle with cancer.  

Officer Saylors’ funeral will begin at 11am on
Thursday, February 24 at the Christian Life Center
(3489 Little York Rd). At the conclusion of the
service, there will a procession that will go through
the downtown area and past the Safety Building
before making its way back to the funeral home.

We expect the procession to begin sometime
between 12:45-1:00pm. There will not be any road
closures, but major intersections will be affected as
the procession of funeral vehicles and police vehicles makes their way through. There may be
some traffic delays in parts of Butler Township, Vandalia, Harrison Township, Riverside, and
the City of Dayton during this time.

Officer Saylors dedicated 22 years of service to the people of Dayton as a patrol officer, most
recently as a member of the East Patrol Community Problem Response Team. We
appreciate your understanding as we honor his life and service.

If you would like to watch the service, it will be livestreamed by the Christian Life Center.  
MEDIA: There will be a designated area for reporters, photographers, videographers at the
service.
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